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ANNOUNCEMENT FROM THE VICE-RECTORATE FOR INTERNATIONALIZATION



Resumption of application periods 
for temporarily suspended calls

The recent resolution of 20 May 2020, of the Congress of Deputies, ordering the publication of the agreement authorising the extension of the state of alarm declared by Royal Decree 463/2020, of 14 March, lifted the suspension of administrative deadlines.
Consequently, it is appropriate to continue carrying out the procedures of this Vice-Rectorate that were suspended, so that, as of today, 1 June, they will resume. The new deadline assigned to each procedure will have the same duration that was pending for its completion on the date the procedures were suspended.

1.	Application deadline: 31 July 
Mobility Programme Call for UGR staff training
2.	Application deadline: 30 March 2021 
Call for the double degree in Modern Languages and Literatures (University of Granada) and Applied Philology -Russian- (Udmurt State University [UdSU]). Academic year 2020/2021. 
Nieves Acosta Rubio
Vice-Rector for Internationalization


Granada, 12 June 2020
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